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Dundee and Angus College Senior Phase Update. 

As intimated last week, new Scottish Government guidelines issued to colleges 
and universities has resulted in D&A College having to make the necessary 
adjustments to the provision they currently have in place for Senior Phase 
pupils.  Staff are working very hard to produce a timetable which will give our 
young people the best experience and attainment whilst following and 
operating within Government guidelines.  Senior Phase pupils will follow a 
rotational timetable for attendance at college, perhaps attending one 
afternoon a week instead of two.  The majority of pupils will attend one 
afternoon week beginning 14 September, but more details will follow by the 
end of this week. 
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